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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Joy 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Thurs 6th Feb 

Wolverhampton Art 

Gallery Year 3 

Fri 7th Feb 3pm 

Standon Bowers 

Parents’ Meeting in 

school 

Monday 10th Feb 

School Dinner Tasting 

Session Year 5     

Parents—See 

ParentPay  

Wed 12th Feb      

Sketch book drop in 

at the end of the day            

Friday 14th Feb  

Art competition  

closes  

Friday 14th Feb 

Break up—normal 

time 

Holocaust Memorial Day  

On Monday year 6 learnt about the Holocaust and how lots of 
different groups of people were persecuted by the Nazis during 
and before World War II. Holocaust memorial day happens 
every year and it encourages us to remember what happened 
and helps us to learn tolerance and respect to make sure it 
never happens again. This year was the 80th Anniversary of the 
liberation of Auschwitz there are some very moving clips on 
line that you can share with your children from the Civil Re-
membrance Event.  First, we learnt about how children from different countries in Europe would move to 
England to protect them from the invading Nazis. Then we learnt about the tragic story of Anne Frank where 
she had to live in a cupboard. Unfortunately, Anne Frank did not make it due to the fact that she was sent to a 
concentration camp where she died of bad conditions. After her death, her father – the only survivor of the 
family – published her diary which is now world-famous. Next, we 
created a poem based on the concentration camp’s harsh condi-
tions in World War 2. We reflected on the lives lost in these terrible 
times and we created a fact sheet about all the information we had 
learnt on this solemn day. By Xander and Oliver, 6S 

 

 

Achievement Award 4C TA Award Star of the Week  Headteacher Award 

Theodore Ruby W Braiden A 3B Amelia C 

Esmee  Reggie B-B 3LB  

Harper  Beatrix P 4C  

Lilly-Mae  William M 4T  

Tommy     

Isabel     



Happy 100th Birthday  

On Monday the choir were invited to Birkdale Care Home to celebrate 

the 100th birthday of one of their residents. This lady used to sing in a 

choir in her younger days and our school choir sang some songs beauti-

fully to her and all the other residents in their lounge. 

Miss Byrne had made a small booklet for each child with their songs in 

and they sang their hearts out! The children represented our school with 

impeccable behaviour and showed kindness and thoughtfulness. 

All the residents and staff at Birkdale thoroughly enjoyed our visit and so 

did we! We would love for our choir to be invited back to sing for the 

residents as it brought us all so much joy. 

Year 4 Trip to Shrewsbury Art Gallery  

We had a fantastic day at 

Shrewsbury Art Gallery and   

Museum. We began by research-

ing patterns for our Under The 

Sea topic using ammonite, shells, 

sea creatures and fossils. We 

created clay tiles with the 

patterns we found. We are really 

proud of our tiles. 

Charitable Project 

Some of the children in Year 5 have been selling home-

made bracelets and other items to raise money for the 

guide dogs. They have raised £19.00 what a thoughtful 

thing to do, well done! 

“Dear Wrockwardine Wood Junior School, 

Thank you so much for your fabulous fundraising and kind 

donation – support such as yours will help to provide life-

changing services to people with sight loss, now and in 

the future” 

“Life changers isn’t just a quote – it’s so true. Milo has 

saved my life in 

more ways than one. 

From my bad mental 

health, to physically 

saving my life whilst 

out walking on the 

streets. My whole 

family have seen a 

change in me since 

Milo came along.” 

Scott, guide dog  

owner.  

Uniform Reminder 

• Black or grey skirt or pinafore dress. Skirt should be knee length 

• Black or grey trousers or shorts (not PE shorts)  

• White polo-shirt or shirt 

• Blue school sweatshirt or cardigan with or without school logo 

• White knee length or ankle socks for girls, grey tights in winter 

• Grey or black socks for boys 

• Black shoes or black boots in winter – very low heels 

• Navy blue checked summer dress or shorts 
 



Year 6 Dodgeball Tournament 

Year 6 participated in a Dodgeball tourna-
ment at Oakengates Tennis Centre on 
Tuesday. They came 6th overall and played 
fantastically well. They showed great resili-
ence and worked collaboratively as a team. 
All of the children thoroughly enjoyed the      
competition and were a real credit to the 
school.  

Parent Shadowing This week parents were invited into 

school to join their children for a Love to Read English 

session. We were delighted with the number of parents 

who could attend. Parent shadowing is a great oppor-

tunity for you to see what your children's lessons look 

like and experience the curriculum first hand. We re-

ceived lots of positive feedback from parents who attended and they request-

ed more opportunities to come into lessons.  Next term we will be hosting 

parent shadowing for writing and we look forward to seeing lots of you then.  

 

 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE Junior 
School “Living life in all its fullness” 

challenge.  
This week’s challenge is to:  
Have a bubble blowing contest! 
We would love to see your photos 
please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or DoJo to 
your class teacher.  
 



E Safety Advice  


